
 
 

Visit by Ambassador Okada to St. Vincent and the Grenadines 
 
Mr. Okada, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Japan to St. 
Vincent and the Grenadines, visited St. Vincent and the Grenadines from the 
14th to 15th of February 2016, and presented his credentials to His Excellency 
Sir Frederick Ballantyne, the Governor General of St. Vincent and the 
Grenadines.  
Ambassador and Mrs. Okada also met with Dr. The Hon. Ralph Gonsalves, 
Prime Minister, and senior government officials. In addition, they met with Chief 
fisheries officer on their visit to fisheries project sites that benefited from Japan’s 
financial and technical cooperation. 
 


